
February 3, 2023 
 

 
 

Henning Parents and Guardians, 
 

Welcome February!  A snow day on Monday didn’t stop us from celebrating the 
100th/1,000th Day of School this week!  Teachers planned fun activities to celebrate 
100 days/1,000 days of learning and growing!  Thanks to the parents who volunteered 
to make the day a success!  QUICK NOTE:  During our GROOVY Friday, some popcorn 
kernels burned which enacted the fire alarm!  There was no emergency or 
response from the Troy FD, just made for a crazy couple of minutes!  Here are the 
happenings for this week: 

 

Henning Super Star Students! 
Congratulations to our Henning Super Stars!  A Henning Super Star is a student who is 
caught going above and beyond each day by making good choices, being a good friend, 
and working hard. Teachers and staff nominate one student per grade level each week 
to receive this award.  This week’s Super Stars are: Carlie Tettaton, Charlotte Thole, 
Sam Ulrich, and Izzy Pallavicini. 
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Troy Grade School PTO Spring Carnival is Coming! 
Planning is underway for the upcoming PTO Spring Carnival which will be held at 
Henning on March 10th from 5:30 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.  This is a huge event that we are 
excited to see return after the pandemic.  If you would like to help with this event, please 
contact Amy Moss at amy.m.moss@gmail.com.  Stay tuned for further details! 

 

 
 

Yearbooks For Sale! 
Flyers went home detailing how to purchase a 2022-2023 Henning Yearbook!  Orders 
are due by February 25th!  Click here to print off the order form or order online: 
2022-2023 Henning Yearbook Order Form 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

mailto:amy.m.moss@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UBjnqKEmgo02t3sTi4n0jv8ZabrTV1v9/edit
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Pledge of Allegiance and Joke of the Week: 

Thank you to Henning 5th graders, Haley Jones and Nepal Williams,  in Ms. 
Brokering’s class, for leading us in the Pledge of Allegiance this week.  Lily Yank, from 
Ms. Hoguet’s 2nd grade class told our funny joke of the week: What do aliens like in 
their hot chocolate?  MARTIANmallows!  Ba Ha Ha! 

 

   
 

 

2023-2024 Kindergarten Parents and Guardians: 
If you have children who are eligible to attend Kindergarten this fall, (age 5 before 
September 1, 2023) please call our office to provide some information and add them to 
our list. Please call 618-667-5401 between 8:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.  
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Parents of Henning Pre-K Students! 
Preschool teachers have a fun event planned for you and your preschool student(s)!  
Check out the “Breakfast with Your Beloved” event coming up next week! 
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100th Day of School! 
Henning students celebrated the 100th Day of School this week!  Check out the pictures 
to see the fun activities teachers planned: 
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1,000th Day of School! 
Fifth grade students celebrated not only 100 days of school, but 1,000 days of 
elementary school!  Students worked on fun writing projects, 100 day problem solving, 
enjoyed a 1,000 day snack, and wrote favorite elementary school memories on colorful 
circles which are displayed in the fifth grade hallway.   Check out the pictures of our 
soon-to-be TMS Crusaders!  
 

  

  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 



February 3, 2023 
 

Biography Bottle Buddies! 
Over the past several weeks, 3rd graders have been working on their famous American 
project!  Students chose a famous American to research, write an essay, and create a 
“bottle buddy” to represent their American. The 3rd grade students took turns giving 
speeches about their famous person so everyone in class could learn more about them.  
What an awesome culminating activity to showcase the research project!  Great job 
parents for helping your 3rd grader present fantastic famous Americans!  #TriadProud 
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Shining Stars P.E. Department Fundraiser: Oh, We’re Halfway There! 
The 2023 Shining Stars p.e. fundraiser runs through February 10th!  Last year, this 
event, organized by Ms. Hall and Ms. Giuffre, raised nearly $27,000 in which half the 
money was donated to St. Louis Children’s Hospital. This year, the Triad Strong 
organization, which helps our local families in need, will be the beneficiary of half the 
funds raised. The remaining funds will be used to purchase p.e. equipment for Henning 
students.  Here is the link to the informational letter with directions on how you can 
donate today: Shining Stars P.E. Fundraiser 2023 
 

 
 
 
 

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1AqKFVcejiXTIkYK9BGOoEbGqyz3FxbhJrsMnShDrgSU/edit
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Students of the Week: 
Students were treated to a Troy Dunkin’ Donut certificate, a pencil, and sticker in 
recognition of being “Student of the Week.”   
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Save the Date for the Third Grade Musical! 
Third grade students are practicing for “Goal! The Musical” which will be performed on 
the morning of March 9th.  Third grade parents, save the date in your calendar and look 
for additional information from music teacher and director, Mr. Schroeder.  #TriadProud 
 

 
 

GROOVY Fridays in February! 

The winter months can be long, so we decided to get GROOVY on Fridays for February!  
Students and staff should wear tie-dye, bright colors, or whatever makes them feel 
GROOVY on Fridays in February!  We also surprised staff with a Popcorn Bar and sodas 
this morning!  Stay tuned for next week’s treat! 
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Henning Wishlist! 
Some of you have asked if we needed supplies, so we have created a wishlist of items 
that can be used in our classrooms, on the playground, around the school, etc.  If you 
prefer instead to give your time, we will be sending opportunities throughout the year.  
Thank you in advance for your generosity!  Henning Wishlist 
 

BRRR! It’s cold outside!! 
Don’t forget to send a coat, hat, and gloves with your child each day.  We will go outside 
for recess most days and don’t have extras to keep kids warm.  Also, please write your 
student’s name inside the coat as we have begun to accumulate many items in our 
lost and found.   
 

 
Thank you! 

 
 

CAFETERIA: 
Cafeteria payments can be made online within your child’s Skyward Family Access 
account or you can send a check/cash in a labeled envelope with your child to school.      
Elementary Menus   

IMPORTANT DATES: 

●​ February 10th - Young Author Story Entry is Due 
●​ February 10th - Shining Stars P.E. Fundraiser ends 
●​ February 14th - Valentine’s Day Parties 
●​ February 20th - Presidents Day (No Student Attendance) 
●​ February 24th - Yearbook Orders Due 

 

Have a great weekend!  #TriadTogether 
 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1RGQMQ6D4T2JP?ref_=wl_share
https://triad.sodexomyway.com/landing/elem

